From: cannfam

Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 10:38 AM To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: Mayoral Position, Richmond Hill and upcoming Council Meeting

First, please offer our thanks to David Barrow for his work as Mayor.

Regarding the need for a new Mayor, my husband and I support a by election (democratic process) and recommend telephone or online voting as a cost effective measure. Can you take this feedback to the council meeting tomorrow?

Thank you.

John and Marcia Cannell

44 Neighbourly Lane

Richmond Hill, On

L4C 5L7